
 
February 18, 2021 

 
To our Outreach and Engagement Partners, 

 
The City of Seattle is pleased to announce the availability of $768,000 of General Fund for an Expanding Neighborhood-

Specific Outreach expedited RFQ. Funding awards will be made for the period, March 1, 2021-December 31, 2021. 

 
The Expanding Neighborhood-Specific Outreach expedited RFQ Guidelines and Application documents 

define investment results, requirements, and the process for application submission and selection. Please 

plan to attend an on-line information session listed below to review the RFQ and ask questions.  
 
 

Date  Time  Location 

Friday February 19, 2021  2:00p.m. - 4:00 p.m.  Online meeting information 

    WebX invite sent via e-mail 
 

 
This RFQ is open to City of Seattle funded Outreach & Engagement Partners only, and is a rated, competitive 

process. Completed application packets are due by 4:00 p.m. Thursday February 25th, 2021. Applications must be 

submitted electronically via HSD’s Online Submission System at: http://web6.seattle.gov/hsd/rfi/index.aspx. 

 
Copies of this RFQ may be downloaded from: http://www.seattle.gov/humanservices/funding-and-reports/funding-

opportunities. If you have questions please contact the funding planner, Michelle Smith at michelle.smith@seattle.gov . 

 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
Audrey Buehring, Deputy Director  
Human Services Department 

 
cc: Diana Salazar, Division Director 

Homeless Services & Investment 

Tara Beck, HOPE Team Director 

Human Services Department 
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